
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Monday 4th December 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As you are aware, in Nursery and Reception we are very busy getting ready for our 
Christmas performance of ‘Wriggly Nativity!’ We are all so excited and can’t wait for you to 
see our special show!  
 
We will be doing two performances of the nativity on Monday 11th December. One of these 
performances will be at 9:15am and the second will be at 2:00pm. If your child is in 
Nursery and only attends half sessions, but you would like them to take part in both 
nativities, please ensure they are in school half an hour before the performance starts. To 
ensure that every family has the opportunity to watch their child’s performance and take 
into account the maximum capacity of our school hall, each family will be allocated 3 
tickets.  
 
These 3 tickets can be used once in either the morning or the afternoon performance. The 
nativity ticket slots can be found under the club section of Arbour from 6pm Monday 4th 
December for you to take a single club slot for either the morning or the afternoon 
performance (each single slot you take will represent 3 tickets so please only sign up for 
one). These slots will be allocated on a first come first served basis. After this, your child will 
come home with 3 tickets for your selected time slot. If you do not wish to use all 3 tickets, 
please do return these to your child’s class teacher, as we will then be able to offer spare 
tickets to families if needed. We do kindly ask that you complete a second form, which will 
be sent via Arbor, once these tickets have been sent home, so that we can have a list of 
adults who will be in the school building. This supports our fire safety procedures.  
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher, who will 
be happy to help! 
 
Kind regards,  
The EYFS Staff.  



 

 
 
 
 
 

 


